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HOLY ROSARY RC PRIMARY
“I come that they may have life and have life to the full”

John: 10:10

  Happy New to you all and it’s lovely to see the children back in
school after the Christmas Break. The weather this week has been a
challenge so thank you for your extra efforts in getting children into

school.

Next Week
Week Beginning - 13th January 2025  Tuesday 14th January

10am Bocca event for a small
group of 6 invited children

Welcome Back

PE Kits - Children should wear white t-shirt, plain blue shorts
or joggers and a plain blue jumper/hoodie.  Children should
have black pumps or plain black trainers.  We will be reminding
children about this and contacting parents if uniform is
repeatedly not worn.  We appreciate your support with this.

Uniform and PE Kits

 

Attendance Bear

School Spider Calendar

Each week in assembly, we
award our attendance bear to

the class with the best
attendance.

This weeks winners were:

NURSERY with 97.7%

As we return to school, we are
noticing that some children are
needing reminders about uniform and
correct PE kits. 

Uniform - Children should be
dressed in grey shirt/trousers with a
blue shirt and TIE. Black shoes (not
trainers) must be worn.

Foundation Stage have embraced the cold weather and not let this
stop them playing outdoors. As you can see, they have been

exploring “all things cold” this week and had great fun doing so.

 Tuesday 14th January
3.15pm  Year 5 & 6 Archery

@ Hathershaw

All our school events should
now be on School spider
calendar.  You can access

this by selecting the 3 lines
in the top right hand corner
when logged in.  You should
then select “School Home”.

This will show you latest
news, school events and any
additional information such

as local clubs and
opportunities.


